
  8/8/17  
 

   

     VIII.    SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 

 
  
 

   

    

  Office of Executive Director of Operations Mr. Charles Laney 
 

  

 THS Safe Shelter 

 
Bids were opened Thursday, August 3, 2017, at HLC.  Bids still under 
review.  A recommendation will be forwarded to you (via email) on 
Monday, August 7.   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
 Motion Second Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mr. Babb (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Davis (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

PASSED: YES (   ) NO (   )   
    

  

Action 


